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Healthy Schools



Headteacher:

Ladock C of E School
Mrs L Michell

Ladock
Tel/Fax: 01726 882622

Truro


Cornwall TR2 4PL


ldsecretary@stpiranscross.co.uk

5th July 2016

Dear Parents and Carers,
We are really looking forward to your child starting school in September! We will have a staggered start which will support your child and help them to feel comfortable and secure as they begin school. It will also mean that the teachers can support the children eating their lunch and playing in the playground with the rest of the school, as this can be a time that the little ones find tricky.
Monday 4th September – Inset Day

Tuesday 5th and Wednesday 6th – all reception children are part time and taken home after lunch and collected at 1pm.
 Thursday 7th and Friday 8th – all children full time, to be collected in the playground at 3:15pm
If you have any queries about the content of this letter, then please do not hesitate to ask at any point.

We understand that this can be both an exciting and daunting time for both yourself and your child.  We are here to make it as easy and as smooth as possible.  If you have any questions, no matter how small, then please ask and we are more than happy to help.

Kind Regards,

The EYFS Team, Ladock School
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